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Faithwalkers

Our next walk is on Saturday 27th September and will be led by Mary Brown. Here are the details:
The walk on 27th September will be a circular from Fiskerton (not Bardney, as on the original schedule). It will be approximately 5 miles, along the River Witham, then through Cherry Fields community park, Cherry Willingham village (the only climb, on pavements), and back to Fiskerton across field paths via the old Pilgrim Way. Meet outside Burton Road Methodist Church just before 9.30am, or on the Crescent in Fiskerton LN3 4HQ, being considerate of residents there, at 10am.
For walkers departing from Lincoln, we will be meeting as usual at Burton Road Methodist Church. Please arrive a few minutes before our departure time of 9.30 am. For walkers meeting at the start of the walk, please ensure you are there by 10.20am.
Please ensure you are suitably dressed for the weather and environment and are wearing appropriate footwear for the terrain. Also, please ensure you bring a pack lunch and drinks for refreshment.
If anyone needs or can offer a lift, please let me know at lettiefortune@gmail.com
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